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To whom it may concern, 
It has come to my attention that there is a proposal before your 

agency to allow emergency contraceptives without a prescription. This is a 
necessary measure to avert unplanned pregnancies in view of the short time 
within which such medications must be taken. The proposal should be put into 
effect as soon as possible, 

Sincerely, 
William Wekselman 
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